
Public Notice
In compliance with NH RSA 7:19(a), Home Health & Hospice Care 
is announcing that the following transaction will occur between the 
Agency and the Eaton & Berube Insurance Agency commencing 
in February 2021.  Home Health & Hospice Care engaged Eaton & 
Berube to provide property and casualty insurance in the sum of 
$114,568.   Sue Berube sits on the Board of Directors of Home 
Health & Hospice Care and is also Vice-President of Eaton & Berube.  
The transaction was at market rates and was incurred as the most 
efficient means to benefit the Agency and further its exempt purpose. 
The transaction is being fully disclosed to the NH Charitable Trust 
Unity with the Agency’s Annual Report for the fiscal year ending June 
30, 2021.


